
June 18, 2009

Mr. Aroll Jones
Corporate Secretary
Kodi Klip Corporation
314 South Cumberland Street
Lebanon, Tennessee 37087

					           Re:	     Kodi Klip

Dear Mr. Jones:

We have received the product evaluation form and information regarding Kodi Klip and have completed 
our review. Based on the information provided, this products will not be evaluated at this time. Materials 
such as Kodi Klip would be considered on a project specific basis when the need arises for such a product. 
The information pertaining to Kodi Klip will be maintained on file with this department and our Bridge 
Division for consideration in the future.

Thank you for contacting us about your product. We are always interested in learning about new products 
for use in our state. If I may be of further assistance please contact me at (601) 359-1773.

								        Sincerely,

								        Alan Kegley
								        Assistant Field Operations EIT

cc:	 Chairman, Product Evaluation Committee (via O’Brien)
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